CYPRESSCREEK UTILITY DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given to all interested members of the public that the Board of Directors
of the captioned district will hold a public hearing at 10643 Mills Walk, Houston, Harris
County, Texas. The hearing will be held at 5:45 p.m. on Wednesday, October 25, 2017.

The subject of the hearing isto consider and act on the following:

1. Receive input from the public on: () a proposed amendment to the strategic partnership
agreement between the City of Houston and Cypress Creek Utility District; (b) a proposal
for the City of Houston to annex for limited purposes additional commercial areas of land
within Cypress Creek Utility District; and (c) a proposal to impose sales and use tax in
such areas. Copies of the proposed strategic partnership agreement are available and may
be obtained by contacting Amy Mahanay at amahanay @smithmur.com.

2. Pending business

In addition to the District’s hearing as noted above, the Board of Directors of the captioned
District also hereby provides notice of hearings to be conducted by the City of Houston on the
same subject.

The City of Houston will conduct public hearings on the proposed strategic partnership

agreement on November 1, 2017 and November 7, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. in Council Chambers,
Second Floor, City Hall, 901 Bagby, Houston, Texas.
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